
Submitter: Michael Sears 

On Behalf Of: Self 

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

Greetings: 

I write to oppose SB 1583 in its entirety due to the subject of discrimination that is to 

be determined by the State.  The State government of Oregon has for decades 

interfered with citizens' rights and freedoms as well as leading our public schools into 

failing student performance.  The undefined "discrimination" issue of the bill gives no 

confidence to the public that there will be decisions made that would support our 

freedom of choice or a well-rounded education. 

The performance of the State public schools has failed entirely in the performance of 

our children's education and continue year after year.  Refer to the Oregon 

Department of Education's Oregon at -a- Glance School Profile report as a reference 

of their failure to educate our children. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Mike Sears 


